
Fortnightly Class 2 Newsletter 

Friday 23/05/2025 
Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please telephone 

the school office, come and see us or contact via email.  
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Staff Contact Details 

Year 1  

a.lucarelli@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

a.bamber@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Year 2 

s.ramsay@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Save the Date! 

Monday 9th June – School reopens @ 8.45am 
Monday 23rd June – Year 1 Worship @ 10.40am 
Y1 parents are warmly invited to join us for this. 
Wednesday 18th June – Sports Day 10.00am – 11.30am 
Friday 20th June – Toy Sale Fundraiser - Details to follow. 
Wednesday 9th July – Y1 & Y2 Trip to Blackpool Tower.  
Friday 11th July – ‘Bend the Rules’ Day 

 

Class Open Door 

Please, feel free to visit 

classrooms and ask any 

questions you may have. 

Year 1  

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Year 2 

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

  

 
Certificate Winners 

Year 2    Year 1 
Curriculum Awards  
Olivia – For being a supportive friend. 
Anna – For persevering with her 
handwriting. 
Paloma – For making excellent 

progress with her reading. 

Logan – For beautiful presentation and 

putting 100% effort into all of her work. 

  

Christian Value/Diamond 9 Awards 
Nora – For showing the CV Humility. 
Harry – For being a team player. 
(collaborative) 
Erin – For showing humility, and 
challenging herself every day.   
Leo C – For always being trustworthy. 
  

Star Writer 
Rosie – For working hard at perfecting 
her letter formation and presentation. 
Primrose – For writing a super ending 
for our story this week.  

 

Class News 

In Year 1… 
It was so lovely to see those of you who could make the Year 1 Showcase. 
We enjoyed creating our flower collages and the children were very proud 
of their work. 
This week has been Extreme English week. We have had some ‘visitors’ in 
class. A range of wild animals (puppets) who have come in to share their 
stories. 
Mrs Griffin came into class to share her favourite tale. We have made 
bookmarks to bring home and designed book covers.  
After the Half Term break, the Year 1s will be taking their Phonics 
Screening Test. We keep this very low key as we do not want the children 
to feel under pressure to perform. We have sent home a phonics pack for 
the children to work through during the holidays so that they are ready for 
the screening when they come back in June. Reading books have also 
been sent home. 

 
In Year 2 … 
This week in Y2 we have been busy with all of our Extreme English 
activities. We found an octopus in the sink on Monday and asked him lots 
of questions. We met Rusty the robot and wrote an adventure for him after 
he met an alien, and have designed a book cover for our ‘mystery’ book! 
Mrs Moore came to class to share her favourite story with us which we 
thoroughly enjoyed.   
We have been learning about the role of a botanist in science, and created 
beautiful paintings of flowers in vases in our art lesson this week.  
Our Maths work has focused on telling the time this week and we have 
looked at o’clock and half past times this week.  
Please practise looking at clock faces and reading the times with your 
child this holiday as it will really help them with their studies after the 
break. 
 
It was great to see all the children in school dressed as adjectives this 
week, there were some very creative outfits! 
 

 
 
Please see the following page… 

           

Come to school – it’s really cool! 
Be on time – it helps you shine! 
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As the weather is currently a lot warmer, please ensure your child has a hat, sunglasses, sun 
cream and a water bottle in school so they can keep hydrated. 
Thank you. 
 
Uniform 
Many of you will already be thinking about school uniform, and preparing for the next school 
year in the coming months. 
 
Please remember to check our school website and the uniform list before you purchase and 
uniform, shoes or trainers for PE. 
We respectfully ask that parents keep to our uniform code, and please name all items of clothing 
and equipment that comes into school. 
As the children wear the same, if your child misplaces an item, it is very difficult to track down a 
missing item of uniform without a name. There over one hundred and forty children all wearing 
the same thing! 
 
Do check out the ‘Uniformd’ platform for a more cost effective and environmentally friendly way 
of purchasing school uniform for your child. 
A flyer with more details about this can be found on our school website in the Parents section. 
 

SAVE MONEY - MINIMISE WASTE - RAISE SCHOOL FUNDS 
 

Wishing you all a restful half term. 
Mrs Ramsay, Mrs Lucarelli & Mrs Bamber 

 


